FDP Communications Committee Meeting
8:00 a.m., Monday, January 6, 2014
Minutes - The minutes from the September 2013 meeting were approved. 
New FDP Logo –The committee co-chairs updated the committee on the discussion of the proposed new logo which took place at the Executive Committee meeting. David Wright suggested the process begin by talking with Regan Ford of the NAS. A call with Regan, David, and the co-chairs will be scheduled soon. A ballpark budget number of not to exceed $5000 was discussed. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Website Updates – Committee members were encouraged to reach out to their assigned committee(s) to receive updates from this meeting to post on the FDP website.
The meeting was adjourned.
